
Home building stats show sector is
bouncing back
Support for all of those involved in the housing market and construction
industry has led to an increase in the number of completed homes.

Environment Secretary’s letter to the
food and drink industry
Environment Secretary George Eustice has written an open letter to all those
working in the food and drink supply chains

Essential maintenance to our online
services – cancelled
Planned maintenance for this weekend has been postponed.

Foreign flagged ships detained in the
UK during December 2020
The Maritime and Coastguard Agency (MCA) announced today that six foreign
flagged ships remained under detention in UK ports during December 2020 after
failing port state control (PSC) inspection.

Consultation launched to improve
Manchester’s railways
Consultation launched on improving the performance of rail services in and
around Manchester following the COVID-19 pandemic.
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